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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE
WASHINGTON, DC 20511

John Greenewald : DEC 3 U 2016
]

]

Reference: NSA FOIA Case: 84787-R1, ODNI Case DF-2017-00082

Dear Mr. Greenewald,

This responds to your 22 June 2016 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
(Enclosure 1) to the National Security Agency (NSA) for a copy of the Intellipedia entry for
Operation Looking Glass and/or Project Looking Glass.

The NSA forwarded two documents to the Office of the Director of National Intelligence
(ODNI) for our review and direct response to you. Upon thorough review, we have determined
that the document can be released to you in segregable form (Enclosure 2).

Information was redacted pursuant to FOIA exemption (b)(3), which applies to
information exempt by statute, specifically 50 U.S.C. § 3024(m)(1), which protects information
pertaining to the names and other identifying information of ODNI employees.

If you wish to appeal our determination on this request, please explain the basis of your
appeal and forward to: Office of the Director of National Intelligence, Information Management
Division, Washington, DC 20511, within 90 days of the date of this letter.

However, you may find it helpful to contact the Office of Government Information
Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about the FOIA
mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is: Office of Government
Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelphi Road-OGIS,
College Park, Maryland 20740-6001, e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at 202-741-5770; toll
free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at 202-741-5769.

In addition to ODNI’s redactions, NSA has redacted information pursuant to FOIA
Exemption (b)(3), specifically Section 6, Public Law 86-36 (50 U.S.C. 3605).

If you have any questions, please email our FOIA Liaison at DNI-FOIA-
Liaison{@dni.gov or call (703) 874-8500.

Sincerely,

ally A. Nicholson

Chief, FOIA Branch
Information Management Division
Enclosures







rom: donotreply@nsa.gov

ent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 7:37 PM
To: donotreply@nsa gov
Subject: FOIA Request (Web form submission)

Title: Mr.
Full Name: John Greenewald
email: john@greenewald.com

Company: The Black Vault

postal Address: [ NN

postal City: | IR

Pastal State-prov: [ IR

Zip Code: D

Country: United States of America

Home Phone: [N

work Phone: [

Recards Requested: To whom it may concern,

This is a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of lnformatioh Act 5US.C.S552. My FOIA
requester status as a "representative of the news media” however due to your agency's denial of this status, | hgreby

submit this request as an "All other” requester.

1 prefer electronic delivery of the requested material either via email to john@greenewald.com or via CD-ROM or DVD
via postal mail. Please contact me should this FOIA request should incur a charge.

t respectfully request a copy of the tntellipedia entry (from all three Wikis that make up the intellipedia) for the following
entry(s) (Or whatever similar topic may pertain if it is slightly worded differentty):

OPERATION LOOKING GLASS
and/or
PROJECT LOOKING GLASS

1 also ask that you include a copy of the search results page, when inserting the above words / phrases into the
intellipedia search engine.




Thank you so much for your time, and | am very much looking forward to your response.

Sincerely,

lohn Greenewald, Jr.


















